
LOCH LOMOND SCHOOL 

25 EVERGREEN AVENUE, SAINT JOHN, NB  E2N 1H3 

Phone: 658-5350 Fax: 658-3981 

www.lochlomond.nbed.nb.ca 

Loch Lomond School, fostering scholarship, leadership and responsible citizenship.  
École Loch Lomond, développe les connaissances, le leadership et des citoyens responsables.  

  

Principal: Greg Norton    Vice Principal: Cheryl Aylward 

      

 

 

23 November 2018   

 

Good Afternoon, 

 

 

This is Greg Norton calling from Loch Lomond School, with a few announcements regarding upcoming 

events at your school for the week of November 26th – November 30th. 

Have you ever thought about becoming a host family for an international student? We have many 
international students who are attending our schools (middle and high) for short periods of time from 
one semester to a full year experience. Our students are coming from many countries to study in our 
schools and learn and live with a host family. If you are interested in learning more about this program 
of hosting an international student please contact our home stay coordinator Angela Calder at 
angelacalder78@gmail.com or by  contacting Angela at 654 7574.  

• November 24th the Loch Lomond School Grade 3-5 Choir will be performing at the 106th Empty 
Stocking Fund between 1:30 p.m. – 2:00 p.m.  The telethon can be watched in person at the Dennis 
Knibb Auditorium between 12:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. You can also watch on Rogers TV, Channel 10, on the 
radio New Song 96.1FM. Thank you to Mrs. Richard, Music Specialist for directing our choir and leading 
our Empty Stocking Fundraising efforts! Tune in for the grand total to be donated on behalf of the Loch 
Lomond School community, to help all children in Saint John and the surrounding area have a joyful 
holiday season.  

• November 28th – 30th we will have the annual Fall Scholastic Book Fair for students to purchase books. 

The Fall Scholastic Book Fair will be open for the public from Wednesday, Nov. 28th – Thursday, Nov. 29th 

between 3:00 p.m. – 6:00 p.m. Thank you to Mrs. Hodder and her team, including our parent volunteers 

who make this event possible. All sales help support your Loch Lomond School! 

 

• November 28th is Fluoride Mouth Rinse Day. This program is a free and effective way to prevent tooth 
decay in children. Parental consent forms are required to participate in this program. Thank you to our 
parent volunteers that help support this weekly oral health program.  

• November 29th Grade 2FI students in Mlle Maloney’s class and Mme Maloney’s class will be travelling 
to Rockwood Park as part of the PALS in the Park school program series. Students will participate in 
beginner rock climbing and outdoor survival skills sessions. Consent forms are required to participate 
and travel to Rockwood Park. This program is a result of the proceeds raised by the APEGNB Saint John 
Soap Box Derby held in May. 

For a complete list of the week’s activities and future events, please refer to the Loch Lomond School 

webpage or follow us on Twitter @LochLomondNB. If you have any questions or concerns please don’t 

hesitate to call the school office @ 658-5350. We always welcome your feedback on how to make our 

school a better place to learn and visit.  

 

 

Have a great weekend! 

 

 

Greg Norton  

Principal 
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